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Beavers are a well adapted and important species within a riparian ecosystem. Going 

unregulated will only lead to an imbalance and cause degradation to streams and 

ponds. Beavers are most often controlled within or in extreme proximity to the 

wetland riparian area and a 200 feet from the high water mark puts many control 

methods at a severe disadvantage. This is why I urge OPPOSITION to the bill.   


